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July 18, 1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-369, -370
Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-413, -414
FSAR Chapter 15 System Transient An: .ysis Methodology, DPC-NE-3002

Please find attached revisions to Topical Report DPC-NE-3002, FSAR Chapter 15
System Transient Analysis Methodology. This Topical Report was approved for
Catawba and McGuire on November 15, 1991. The revisions reflect changes due to the
replacement steam generators for McGuire and Catawba Unit 1, corrections to
typographical errors, and minor methodology changes.

Duke Power is requesting review and approval of these changes by July 7, 1995 in
order to support the steam generator replacement schedule for McGuire Nuclear
Station.

If we can be of assistance in your review please call Mary Hazeltine at (704) 382-6111.
Very truly yours,

M. S. Tuckman
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Mr. V. Nerses, Project Manager

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 14H25, OWFN
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. R. E. Martin, Project Manager (3 copies)
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Mail Stop 14H25, OWFN

Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. S. D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region Il
101 Marietta Street, NW - Suite 2900

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. G. F. Maxwell
Senior Resident Inspector
McGuire Nuclear Station

Mr. R. J. Freudenburger
Senior Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station

T. E. Collins, Acting Branch Chief
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 8 E23, OWFN

Washington, D. C. 20555



